
 

 

From: Leighton Matthew  

Sent: 07 June 2016 11:08 

To: 'Chug, Josleen' 

Subject: FW: Ref 2015/6455/P - redevelopment of 156 West End Lane, London 

 

Good morning Josleen 

 

Further to my email below, we have had further discussion with the developer in relation to the 

above application.   

 

I can confirm that provided the necessary agreements are in place with our Property Team, as stated 

by the developer and the dialogue with our Asset Protection Team continues as necessary, we have 

no objection to the proposed development.   

 

I hope that this is useful to you and clarifies our position.  If you need any further information please 

let me know. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Matt Leighton 

Town Planning Technician | Property 

Network Rail 

George Stephenson House | Toft Green |York |YO1 6JT 

E matt.leighton@networkrail.co.uk  

www.networkrail.co.uk/property 
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